## THE CAJIUAT NEWSLETTER



## **PRAISE**

- 40% support
- Growing schedule

## PRAYER REQUESTS

- 30 meetings this year
- Safety in travel
- Support
- Wisdom in deputation
- Language learning

## Thank you to:

- Calvary Baptist Church, Smithfield, VA
- Central Baptist Church, Rockville, MD

Greetings Supporters and Prayer Partners,

Thank you all for your tender prayers. We would like to praise the Lord for the meetings we have had this first quarter of 2025.

During this quarter, God has been showing me that there are many avenues of support that He has provided for us. From family letting me know that they are praying for us to other missionaries and churches, God has allowed us to come into contact with people who truly desire to see us in God's will. In the middle of June, we were starting to feel like Satan was attacking us with doubt and discouragement. Then, we received a text from the missionary I was with during my college internship, who wanted to see how we were doing and wanted to be an encouragement to us. Just the week before, I was struggling with writing Japanese, and another Japanese missionary called, offering me some helpful tips to aid my memory and practice. God knows exactly what we are going through and how to encourage us as we are obedient to His will. We are thankful for the many different missionary groups that we are able to be a part of.

This next quarter is going to be one of long-distance traveling. We ask that you keep us in prayer as we travel across the U.S. (quite literally coast to

coast). Pray that the meetings we have will be fruitful and that our support will grow.

I am so thankful for the lessons God teaches us as we walk along life's journey. Please continue to pray with us as we are starting to get more support and more meetings. Thank you all once again for your prayers and support.



Caleb and Kristan Cajinat
(Isaiah 45:6)

Contact information:

Phone: (980) 248-8458

Email: kc4japan@gmail.com

Website: www.kc4japan.org